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“When I am afraid I will trust in you.”          
Psalm 56:3 

New Unit… 
Our new unit 
will be on Fire Safety.  We 
will be learning what to do 
in the event of a fire.   
 
Our walking field trip is 
October 13th. If you would 
like to walk along, please let 
me know. 
 
 
 

Fall Harvest Party… 
On Monday, October 30th 
we will be having our Fall 
Harvest party.  The chil-
dren may dress up in cos-
tumes.  Zion is a Christian 
Preschool so we ask that 
you not dress as devils, 
witches, or anything scary.  
Some suggestions are ani-
mals, princesses, cowboys, 
cowgirls, Super Heroes or 
funny things.  We’ll be let-
ting you know more about 
this when the time is clos-
er. 
 

Letter of the Week… 
Due to the short week, we 
will not be focusing on a 
letter.   
 
Have a good weekend! 
Ms. Sheila 

Snack Helpers 
 

Monday, October 9th - No School 
Wednesday, October 11th - Nora Chadduck’s Birthday 

Friday, October 13th - Marie Ticknor 

Snack Helpers:  Please bring a snack and drink (juice or milk) 
for 18 students.  Thank you for your help! 


